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Annual Cemetery Association Meeting

The board of directors is pleased to announce that an in-person annual meeting of the cemetery assocaition 
wiill again be held.  The 2022 annual meeting of the  cemetery association will be held on October 30 at 2:00 
pm at the M. R. Davis Library. All families of those interred are invited to attend and to join the association if 
they have not already done so. 
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Donations Received Since Previous Newsletter
Thank you to all who have made donations to the Edmondson Cemetery Association.

2021  Donor 					     In Memory Of 
10/8	 Sluggo and Wanda Davis				   Rita H. Jones, June W. McMaster, and Jo Ann Gooch	
10/8	 Elaine and Sid Shinault				    Rita H. Jones and June W. McMaster	
10/20	 Tim Stewart		
10/23	 Judy Owen					     Descendants of Samuel and Evelyn Hartz	
10/31	 Tim and Gladys Ricks				    Mary and Clyde Taylor and George and Elma Lee Ricks	
10/31	 Lynn and Dorothy Herron			   The Dean and Van Hook Families	
10/31	 Lynn and Dorothy Herron			   Ruth Jones and Rita Jones	
10/31	 C. E. Davis		
10/31	 Ken Hall					     Peggy Hall	
10/31	 Nancy Pounders				    Ruth Jones 	
11/12	 Joe Meux					     Doris Davis Meux (mother) and Edward Davis (uncle)	
11/15	 Mike and Karen Copp				    Alvin and Irma Burkhalter (parents), Edna Hurst (grandmother), 		
							       and William L. Glanville (former husband)	
11/18	 Becky Rushing	 Richard Rushing	

2022  Donor 					     In Memory Of 
3/5	 Annie M. Davis Ray				    Dan Ray, John Hector Davis and Eleanor Davis
3/5	 Les and Mary Davis Triplett			   Dan Ray, John Hector Davis and Eleanor Davis
3/10	 Morris and Christine Petrowski			  Evelyn and James Peek
3/16	 Joe Meux					     Ed Davis
5/12	 Sluggo and Wanda Davis, 			   Pam Rasco Ward
	     Elaine and Sid Shinault,	
	     Ken Hall, and William E. Hall	
5/12	 Sluggo and Wanda Davis	
5/19	 Lori Johnson	
7/8	 Sluggo and Wanda Davis and 	
	     Elaine and Sid Shinault			   Dewey Jones
10/1	 DeLane Hall & family,  Shayne & Robin Hall	 William E.”Billy” Hall
	  Crowe & family, and Marti Hall	
10/6	 Gale Peden	 William E.”Billy” Hall
10/6	 Bart and Toni Wise	 William E.”Billy” Hall
10/6	 Dwight and Carolyn Montgomery	 William E.”Billy” Hall

	



Edmondson Cemetery Association
c/o Sarah Hassell Clenney
3300 Byhalia Road
Hernando, MS  38632

Edmondson Cemetery Board of Directors
W.E. “Sluggo” Davis, president	 2406 Holly Springs Rd, Hernando, MS  38632	 (662) 429-9781
John E. Jones, vice president		  5853 Iroquois Dr. , Walls, MS  38680			   (662) 781-1716
Laura Ricks Easley, treasurer		  5267 Tulane Rd. S., Hernando, MS  38632		  (901) 831-4077
Sarah Hassell Clenney, secretary	 3300 Byhalia Rd., Hernando, MS  38632		  (901) 262-8387
Nancy Baker Pounders		  1884 Lamar Place E., Hernando, MS 38632		  (662) 781-0246
Robbie Jones				    8849 Centre St. ,Southaven,MS  38671		  (901) 734-2469
Josh Hargrave				    joshua.hargrave@comcast.net			   (662) 932-1197	
Sue Hilderbrand McMahon		  1299 Brookfield, Memphis,TN  38119		  (901) 289-4196
Gayle Sherard				   1691 VicksburgDr., Southaven, MS  38671		  (901) 502-2969

Burials Since October 2020
     Name	 		  Date of Death

Glen Campbell		  12/18/20

Neil Pinkley			     6/15/21

Rita H. Jones			     9/30/21

June McMasters		  10/03/21

place 
stamp 
here


